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To: Lead Feed Officers 
cc: SFELC, SCOTSS 

8 April 2019 
 

FSS/ENF/19/002 

Dear Colleague 
Feed Delivery Model – Update 8 April 2019 

 
In my letter of 22 March 2019 (FSS/ENFTS/19/001), I asked LAs to confirm if they intend to carry 
out feed work in 2019/20 in order to ensure that FSS can provide them with the funding to do this 
work, as a result of the £325,000 having been removed from the block grant. A small number of 
LAs advised that despite not having a programme for the first part of 2019/20, they would rely on 
the funding to carry out reactive work in the event of an incident or complaint. We have therefore 
agreed that every LA will receive 25% of their funding allocation for Q1. For those LAs that do not 
use the funding during Q1, the funding will be rolled forward into Q2, if the new model is not 
implemented by the end of Q1. 
 
The payments are due to be made via BACS next week, although there may be delays of a week 

or so if there are any changes to bank accounts, and the following description will accompany the 

payment: 

FSS Animal Feed Delivery 2019-20 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at 

Jacqueline.angus@fss.scot; 07876 131648 

or 

phil.hindell@fss.scot; 07467 447376. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Jacqui Angus 
Food Standards Scotland 
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